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Caledon OPP proclaims Cram a Cruiser was a huge success

	Caledon OPP has announced that working with local elementary schools during the recent holiday season, School Resource

Officers collected more than 7,222 pounds of non-perishable food items and toys.

These goods were collected for donation to the The Exchange, operated by Caledon Community Services.

Local schools which organized and participated in the food and toy drive included St. Cornelius Elementary School, Macville Public

School, James Grieve Public School, Allan Drive Middle School, Palgrave Public School, Herb Campbell Public School, James

Bolton Public School, Alton Public School and Caledon East Public School.

Caledon OPP would like to thank all of the students, school staff and local residents for their spirit of generosity and support.
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